
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 5, 2022 (updated January 3, 2023) 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy  
 

Agricultural Advisory Committee 
 

President of the Board of Supervisors Dave Pine announced that applications are 

being accepted for appointments to the Agricultural Advisory Committee.   

There are currently three (3) vacancies on the Committee representing: Two (2) 

Farmer/Grower; and One (1) Agricultural Business. 

This fifteen-member Committee actively assists in the preservation of agriculture on 

the Coastside, advising and recommending to the County Planning Commission and the 

Board of Supervisors.  

Due to COVID, regular meetings are being held by ZOOM Videoconference only on 

the second Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m. Once in-person meetings resume at a future 

date, the regular meeting location is 535 Kelly Ave., South Day Room, in Half Moon Bay.  

Deadline for receipt of applications is Friday, February 3, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Applications are available on-line at the County website: https://bnc.smcgov.org/vacancies. 

Applications can also be obtained from Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board, 

400 County Center, Redwood City, (650) 363-4609, or email sgolestan@smcgov.org 

For information about this Advisory Board contact Summer Burlison, Planning 

Liaison, at sburlison@smcgov.org or (650) 363-1815. For information about this release 

contact Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board, at (650) 363-4609 or 

sgolestan@smcgov.org 
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